
Special Assessment Districts – Status update as of August 11, 2017 
 

 

Mildred Avenue Special Assessment District 

 Preliminary engineering review to determine scope of work and estimate of cost is currently 

underway.  

 The informal public meeting is anticipated to be held in September at Bedford Township. 

 Notices will be sent out to all property owners in advance of the informal meeting date. 

 If the project continues successfully through the SAD process, it is anticipated that the plans will 

be prepared over the winter with a late winter bid date, which is the best time to obtain the 

most bids at competitive prices. 

 

 


